
 

600 Market Street West, Huron, SD 57350 NorthWesternEnergy.com 

December 2, 2021 

 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol Ave  
Pierre, SD, 57501  
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Enclosed is an amendment to the agreement in docket NG21-010.  This amendment clarifies 
that in the event the volumetric requirement of the contract is met prior to year 15, the monthly 
fixed charge amount will continue until completion of the 15 year term of the agreement.   

Should you have any questions regarding the above changes, please advise.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeff J. Decker 
Regulatory Specialist 
jeff.decker@northwestern.com 
O  605-353-8315 
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